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GOVERNMENT OF ODISHA ) /
PLANNING & CONVERGENCE DEPARTMENT

KKk

No. é 28 F /P, Bhubaneswar, Dated the / L/?l‘me, 2019
PLN-II-WODC-11-2016

From
Sri Gopabandhu Satpathy, IAS,
Special Secretary to Government
To

\/%_ze{hief Executive Officer,
- estern Odisha Development Council,
Rajib Bhawan, Bhubaneswar

Sub: Regarding Extension of Project Monitoring Unit in WODC

Wﬁ Lt. No.141/WODC dtd. 05.01.19 of CEO, WODC

N

Sir,

With reference to the letter on the subject noted above, I am directed to say that
Government have been pleased to extend the functioning of Project Monitoring Unit of
WODC for another period of three years with effect from 07.06.2019 for effective
implementation / monitoring of WODC Projects. This will be subject to temporary

hiring of Consultants and not permanent recruitment/ employment of staff.

Yours faithfully,
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Special Secretary to Government - ,




